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RESEARCH PROJECTS SPONSORED BY SAAGA FOR 1982-83 
 

 
 
JM KOTZÉ 
DEPARTMENT OF MICROBIOLOGY AND PLANT PATHOLOGY, UNIVERSITY OF 
PRETORIA 
 
After the very successful research conference at Nelspruit during the last week of 
October 1982, we reviewed the research programme. It was clear that post-harvest 
problems, especially lead-discolouration and pulp spot, should receive top priority. We 
were fortunate to obtain the co-operation of Prof Paul Fouché and Prof Chris Small in 
addition to the impressive list of scientists who are already active in this field. It may 
take a long time to solve all these physiological disorders but I am convinced that the 
best available manpower has become involved in this important problem. 
It will be noted from the list below that fruit physiological disorders are not the only 
problems in the avocado industry and I am very pleased to present the projects which 
are already in progress. 



 

 



 

 


